
 

 

 

June 20, 2018 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Northwood’s Annual General Meeting & Organizational Fair 
Northwood will be holding our Annual General Meeting to discuss our successes over the past 
fiscal year and our plans for the future. An organizational fair will also take place prior to the 
AGM where a variety of Northwood departments will have displays showing off what they do to 
contribute to the Northwood community.  

WHAT:  Northwood’s Annual General Meeting & Organizational Fair 

WHEN:   Thursday, June 21, 2018 
  Organizational fair: 2 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
  AGM: 5 p.m. 

WHERE:   Shirley Burnstein Hall 
Northwood Halifax Campus 
2615 Northwood Terrace, Halifax 

 
If you would like to attend please contact:  
Ashley Gallant 
Communications Specialist 
Northwood 
902.454.3377 
ashley.gallant@nwood.ns.ca 

About Northwood 

Since 1962, we have led the way as Nova Scotia’s most dynamic continuing care organization 
committed to innovation and change. We are the largest not-for-profit continuing care 
organization in Atlantic Canada and are recognized both here at home and across Canada as an 
extraordinary example of the power of social justice, but we like to call it the power of love!  
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